
FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

President’s Message - Don Delongchamp

Well another year has come and gone for our council.  We have accomplished 
so much this past year.  We were able to once again give a helping hand to 
the many charities that we support and they have expressed a great deal of 
gratitude to you our members.

We had a record turn out for our annual 
Member’s Appreciation Night and had a great 
time with good music and great comraderie.  
I want to congratulate the pin recipients.  A 
special congratulations goes out to our 50 
year member Dan Servant and to our 55 
year member Joe Wilcox.

Marlene Bilsborough was presented with a much deserved Volunteer of the 
Year.  Keep up the good work Marlene.  Mel Young received the Member of the 
Year award. Great job Mel.  Mike LePage 
was the recipient of the Roses for the Living 
for his many years of service to our council.

Congratulations to all members for their 
continued support.

In two weeks myself, along with Jerry Giff, 
Len and Connie Zwarich will accompany 
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Upcoming Events
June 9  General Meeting  Northern Ontario Railway Museum &   
  Heritage Centre Capreol  1:00 pm
June 16  Touch a Truck   Cambrian College
June 21   Executive Meeting  Trevi  6:00 pm
July 7  Backyard BBQ   Young Residence
Aug 18  Golf Tournament Forest Ridge Golf Course
Aug Exec TBD
Sept 29  Murder Mystery Dinner   Caruso Club

50 Year Member Dan Servant

Roses for the Living recipient
Mike LePage



President’  Message Cont.
our own Doug Honeyford to Calgary for the Regional Convention.  Doug will be presiding over the conference as 
our national President.  We will represent Sudbury Council 1051 with pride.

Our next meeting is at the Capreol Railway Museum and Heritage Centre on June 9th.  Please let Connie know by 
June 4th if you will be attending (705 969 8496  or lzwarich@fibreop.ca)

On June 16th we will be hosting Touch A Truck at Cambrian College.  Please bring out your children and grandchildren 
to this fun filled event.

Our annual golf tournament is on August 18th at Forest Ridge.  More information to follow.

We will be finishing up our year with a murder mystery show September 29th.  Further information on this is in the 
bulletin.

Please come out and support your club and the charities we so proudly help.

General Meeting  - Connie Zwarich

This was our Member’s Appreciation Night. There were 87 people in 
attendance. It was a grand night of celebration, music and dancing. 
The local wildlife even tried to crash the party. The big bruin had to eat 
out of the metal garbage bin as he was not dressed in western attire.

Volunteer of the Year 
This year’s recipient of 
the “Volunteer of the 
Year” award is awarded 
to an individual who has 
been active not only with 
ACT over the years but 
also within community.  
In 2014, she received a 
“Civic Award” for volunteerism from the City of Greater 
Sudbury.  Our “Volunteer of the Year” is active with her 
local legion and participates with several organizations 
on their Bingo Committees. This year’s A.C.T. 1051 
Volunteer of the Year – is Marlene Bilsborough.

Member of the Year 
It is always exciting when a 
new member comes on board 
and jumps in with both feet.  
It could be her background 
in scuba diving that made 
this so easy.  Mel Young – a 
fitting name – is the youngest 
member of our board of 
directors. Her youthfulness and enthusiasm is a true 
benefit to our organization.  We are excited about the 
upcoming fundraiser – Touch a truck – and look forward 
to new and exciting things in the future.

Congratulations – Mel Young – Member of the Year.  

Good of the Order
If you know of a member who is ill or know of the passing of a member please contact George Faulkner at 705 
586-1937 Room 133 or e-mail  george.e.faulkner@gmail.com so we can send a greeting.



Touch A Truck  - Mel Young

We hope to see everyone at our 75th anniversary event, Touch-a-Truck, 
at Cambrian College on June 16th between 11 am - 3 pm (10 am-11 
am is dedicated for individuals with special needs). Our partners, Big 
Brothers Big Sisters Sudbury, will be hosting a BBQ and there will be 
bouncy castles for the children to play on. Thank you for your support!”

June General Meeting  - Connie Zwarich

Mark your calendars for Saturday, June 9th. This is our June meeting. It will take place at the Capreol Railway 
Museum and Heritage Centre. The tours start at 1:00 pm.  Admission is only $10.00 plus HST per person and $7.00 
plus HST for children. You can walk through our history in the main building, see the rolling stock outside or sit in the 
gardens and enjoy the weather.  At the Heritage Centre there is an amazing model railway set up.  The building is the 
former jail and still has cells.  On display is an older model firetruck. Children are most welcome. They will enjoy 
exploring the train cars that are on display.  Check them out on their website  www.normhc.ca  This is definitely one 
of our regions hidden treasures.

After there will be a chance to socialize and grab a bite to eat at a local establishment if you so choose. 

Need directions: You can access directions from their website or call Connie 

Please RSVP to Connie Zwarich 705 969 8496 or lzwarich@fibreop.ca by June 4th so I can reserve our tickets and 
the museum can have the appropriate number of staff members available for the tours.

July General Meeting 

When? July 7th, 2018 arrive at 2 pm; dinner at 4 pm Where? 1215 Dew Drop Road (south end on Long Lake)

RSVP to Mel Young 705-662-3126

Sports Report
Our annual golf tournament is on August 18th at the Forest Ridge Golf 
Course in Chelmsford.  We need golfers, hole sponsors and silent 
auction items.  The cost is still only $100 per player.  This is a great 
day and one of our major fundraisers so please help us out by joining 
us.  We will have a Hole in One prize, raffles, silent auction, prizes for 
golfers and a great chicken and ribs buffet.

Proudly Sponsored ByADMISSION:
$5 /Person or  $20 /Family

Children under 10 years of age must be accompanied by an adult

(Up to 5 People)

SATURDAY JUNE 16 2018

CAMBRIAN COLLEGE 
PARKING LOTS 1-5

10 AM - 3 PM

A fundraising event that gives children and adults a chance to fulfill their 
childhood curiosities of learning about and interacting with vehicles of all 

sizes, including the “heroes” who drive and operate them! 

From 10 AM - 11AM there will be no lights or sounds 
to accommodate children and adults with exceptionalities



If you don’t see colour, you’re not on our Email List.

June & July Birthdays
Jun 06 ALAIN ST LOUIS
Jun 08 LORETTA CLIPPERTON CARNES
Jun 12 DOUGLAS HONEYFORD
Jun 16 IVAN DUFRESNE
Jun 20 MARC LECOUPE
Jun 20 CHANTALLE FORTIN
Jun 20 VICTOR BOURGEOIS
Jun 23 MONTGOMERY BRIGGS
Jun 25 WILLIAM RANICH
Jun 30 ANDREW NUTT
July 04 ROGER BUJOLD
July 04 GERALD MARTIN
July 04 PAUL SMITH
July 06 BRIAN COLEMAN

Adopt A Road - John Varney

Thank you to all who came out 
and helped with Adopt A Road on 
Saturday the 5th of May. The day 
was gorgeous and we had 9 helpers 
from the Dolphin Aquatic Club, 
SCUBA group, 8 members of A.C.T/
UCT 1051 and 2 individuals who 
are members of both organizations 
for a total of 19. Work was done in 
under 2 hours and we picked up 70 
bags of trash. Burgers, beer and a 
lively discussion on pressing world 
problems ensued.

Scholarship - Tracey Urso

Our local council offers two $1000 
Entrance Scholarships to the 
dependents of paid up members.  

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents 
of members must be entering 
their first year at a post-secondary 
institution. Applications can be 
downloaded from our website.

h t t p : / / sudbu ry.ac t -uc t . com/
FormBursaryApplicationSmall.pdf 
Applications must be submitted by 
June 15, 2018.

For further information contact 
Tracey Urso at atmurso@hotmail.
com

July 09 WILLIAM SINGLETON
July 09 BERT ZORATTO
July 14 I SIMEONI
July 15 PHILLIP BROWN
July 15 BRENDA NELSON
July 15 RONA RAMSEY
July 15 JACK ST LOUIS
July 16 MARCEL VANIER
July 17 VICTOR RANCOURT
July 19 JUSTIN JOHNSTONE
July 23 DARYL ST AMAND
July 29 GERRY LOUGHEED
July 26 GERARD GAMACHE

75th Anniversary Extravaganza 
Save the Date -  Put it on your calendar NOW!!!!!
One of your major events of the celebration of our 75 years as a community 
service organization in Sudbury, will be a Murder by Appointment dinner 
theater on Saturday September 29, 2018. The event will be held at the 
Caruso Club and will feature a fabulous plated sit down dinner combined 
with a thrilling evening of mystery by the Murder by Appointment cast. 
Further details will be provided as the date draws near but to ensure 
your ticket is reserved please call Shirley or Jerry Giff at 7056734299. 
Payment is not required at this time. Tickets will go on sale throughout 
the community later in the summer but we wanted the membership to be 
the first to know of this very special evening.  Don’t be disappointed call 
Shirley or Jerry now!!!!! 
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                                                  19th ANNUAL A.C.T./U.C.T. 
                           2018 CHARITY MIXED GOLF TOURNAMENT 

SUPPORTING LOCAL CHARITIES 
ENTRY FORM 

 
 
     
DATE: August 18, 2018     TIME: Registration at 9:00am 
PLACE: Forest Ridge Golf Course 

 3525 Forest Ridge Road Chelmsford ENTRY: $100.00/person, $400.00/team                    

 
Please Indicate Your Level of Participation 
Tee/Hole Sponsorship ($100)  
Donation of cash or Prize (Item donated:______________)  
Contact:____________________ 
Address:____________________ 
Phone:____________________ 
 
INCLUDES: 18 holes golf (shotgun start) - Cart – Lunch – Chicken and Ribs Buffet Supper 
 
EVENTS:    - Longest Drive – Female  - Putting contest 

- Longest Drive – Male  - Chipping contest 
- Closest to Pin – Female  - Money green 
- Closest to Pin – Male  - Hole in One 

 
NAMES: (1)_______________________Ph#________________ 
  (2)_______________________Ph#________________ 
  (3)_______________________Ph#________________ 
  (4)_______________________Ph#________________ 
        
Amount paid: $______  Paid by:       Cheque        Cash  
 
Contact & Cheque made to ACT/UCT Don Delongchamp 705 690 1811 

Len Zwarich  705 969 8496 

                   

People Helping People Since 1888 


